
 

 

 

First years are invited to compete in An Tóraíocht Taisce today (Monday 10 March) as part of 

Seachtain na Gaeilge. This is a treasure hunt, where an taisce, the treasure, is a basket of thirty 

delicious crème eggs! 

Teams may consist of as many members as you like, including students who do not study Irish, but 

one person must be chosen as cinnire. The cinnire must come to O3 in the Old Block at 12.55 pm to 

collect a list of clues, which will be as Gaeilge. 

All the clues refer to places in the school. The competitors go to the places and announce the answer 

loudly, for example if the clue refers to the library, they go there and call out “an Leabharlann”. Some 

senior students there will give them a letter written on a piece of paper.  

When they have collected all the letters, the team must decide what word is spelt by the letters. 

There is a clue on the clue sheet to help them.  

Then the cinnire and his/her team must come over to O3 and spell out the word with the letters for 

Ms Nic Ruairí. The first successful  team wins an taisce. There is no second prize. 

 

GO N-ÉIRÍ LIBH! 

 

 


